
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Queen Bee Schools, District No. 16, that the Board of 

Education Retreat – Special Meeting scheduled for Monday, November 28, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. has been Cancelled.  

 

 

FOR THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Dr. Joseph R. Williams, Superintendent 

 


